
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, on May 27, 2025, the Jerome Town 
Council approved the 2025-26 Tentative Budget for the Town of 
Jerome as set forth in the summary below. A complete copy of the 
budget estimates may be reviewed during normal business hours at 
Jerome Town Hall, 600 Clark Street, or on the Town’s official website 

at www.jerome.az.gov. A public hearing on the budget and tax levy 
will be held on June 10, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. in Council Chambers at 
Jerome Town Hall. Any taxpayer may appear and be heard in favor 
of or against any proposed expenditure or tax levy. Comments may 
also be submitted by email to b.klein@jerome.az.gov up until 5:00 

pm on June 9, 2025. Following the public hearing, Council may 
adopt the final budget.

Brett Klein
Town Manager/Clerk
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